Letters from B Roezl to Frederik Sander
 

273 Roezl to Sander




Prague, 15th August 1881

My dear Mr. Sander,

Just arrived home a few hours ago. I cannot say with certainty that the Stanhopea is tigrina var. superba.

Lip of Stanhopea tigrina
Lip of Pehaszek’s Stanhopea
         



If the lip looks like Pehaszek’s drawing, it is a new and magnificent form. Although the tigrina is very large, this one seems to be even bigger.

I have not yet bought the Bismarckia nobilis; there are approximately 30 plants, the rest are too small, approx. 20. He does not want to reduce the price for these below 30 marks each.

Wendland has bought 3 plants and says they are easy to cultivate.

Catasetum is a plant that flowered at Wendland’s; it is magnificent pure white, shaped like a cypripedium and it comes from Linden. I had a quick look to see if he cites Linden under his imported orchids, but found nothing, so I can’t be sure that this is the one. There are four species that come from the Rio Negro area.

It is a pity that Eduard has not sent anything and that Bohumil will send the Cattleya maxima immediately.

With kind regards,

B Roezl

PS. By the end of this week I shall complete the business regarding the palms.
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